
                  Newsletter April 2019 
 
 
Happy Easter  
We hope everyone enjoys their Easter break.  
 
Red Nose Day 
Thank you to everyone who participated and donated to our Red Nose day collection, we 
raised £25.  
 
Monthly Tapestry Challenge – March 2019 
Thank you to everyone who responded to our March Challenge. Your favourite books 
included; The Gruffalo, Oi Frog, Room on the broom, The very hungry caterpillar, 10 little 
superheroes, Peppa Pig books, Paw Patrol books, Wolfish stew, Charlie Cooks favourite 
book, and PJ Mask books.  
Monthly Tapestry Challenge – April 2019 
We have just issued our April challenge which is ‘I like…….’ Please tell us about some of your 
child’s favourite things; places to go, toys, food, TV programmes etc. We will share the 
results with you as we receive them on a display on the stairs. 
 
Hallet Photography 
Hallet are back in on Tuesday 30th April 9.30am to 10.30am. This visit will include the 
photographer creating a group montage of our school leavers. So if your child is due to start 
school in September and you wish them to be included in the group photo please 
remember to attend.  
 
PJ Day 
We will be supporting Book Trust Pyjamarama day on Friday 7th June, details to follow. 
 
Committee Meeting 
Our next committee meeting is on Tuesday 23rd April at 8pm.  All parents are welcome to 
attend. Please ask for details.  
 
Policies recently updated 
Absence procedure, Administering Medication, Inclusion 
 
Dates for your diary 
Easter Holiday – Monday 8th April to Monday 22nd April 2019  
Hallet Photography – Tuesday 30th April – 9.30 to 10.30am 
May Bank Holiday – Monday 6th May 2019 
Book Trust Pyjamarama day – Friday 7th June 
May Half Term – Monday 27th May to Friday 31st May 2019 
Last Day of the Academic Year – Tuesday 16th July 2019 


